P-20018/111/2012-LPG
Government of India
Ministry of Petroleum & Natural Gcs

EE T2

Shastri Bhawan,
New Delhi, the |4 October 2012

To
The Director (Marketing)
IOC/BPCL/HPCL/PPAC .
Mumbai.

Subject : Regularisation of LPG connections & change of name

SiE ="

| am directed to refer to IOC's letter No. SLIAKM/1601 dated 09.10.2012
on the above mentioned subject and to say that the proposal has been
approved with the condition that such customers may be allowed subsidized
connection on completion of KYC check and De-duplication at inter and intra
company level. However, they may be issued domestic LPG connection at
domestic non-subsidized rate if they so desire and in this case KYC check/ de-
duplication will be done subsequently. This connection would be liable to be
blocked and consequent legal action if the information is found wrong or he is
later found to be in possession of a subsidized connection. The subsidized
cylinder entitlement will commence only after KYC verification and inter-intra
company de-duplication. Till such time all cylinders will have to be supplied at
domestic non-subsidized rates against this.connection.

2. This issues with the approval of fﬁe Competent Authority.

Yours faithfully,

(en -

(Rajesh Kukreti)
Under Secretary (LPG)
@ 011-2338 7008
Copy to :- ] ~
iz PS to Hon'ble Minister (P&NG)
2. PS to Hon'ble MOS (P&NG)
3 PPS to the Secretary, P&NG
4. Sr. PPS to the AS (P&NG)
5. PS to JS (M)/JS(R)/JS(E)/JS (IC), P&NG
6. Dir (M)/Dir (E-1)/Dir (S&P&R)/Dir (IC)/Dir(G&V)/Dir(E-Ill)/Dir(D&MC)/

Dir (E&S)/Dir (CA)/Dir(SCT, PG & Cash)/DS(E-ll)
TD(NIC) - for placing this letter on the Welbsite of MOP&NG
Guard File.
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